
Huron Valley Numismatic Society (HVNS) 

 

General Meeting 

at the Highland Adult Activities Center 

June 12, 2013 

7:00 to 9:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

Chair Jim M. called the meeting to order. 

 

I. Darlene S. reminded members that we will have a potluck dinner at 

our July meeting and circulated sign-up sheets for volunteers and 

dishes. 

 

II. Jim M.  

 

- Noted that we will have two speakers on numismatic security at 

our August meeting, and he plans to invite other coin clubs in 

the area to join us. 

 

-  Asked members who would like access to the Members Only 

section of our club web site http://hvns.org/ to contact him at  

JMotley@alpinecomputers.net for a user ID and password. 

 

- Reminded members that we are co-hosting the Polish American 

Numismatic Society (PANS) on August 25, 2013 in Troy, MI and 

said he would be recruiting volunteers. 

 

III. Guenter L. reported that the committee working on donating 

numismatic books to local libraries will have a report at our July 

meeting. 

 

IV. Treasurer Glen R. reported that we have $5,244.03 in our bank and 

distributed a list of recent income and expenditures as well as a list of 

members who are current on their dues. 

 

V. Chuck S. called the auction. 

http://hvns.org/
mailto:JMotley@alpinecomputers.net


VI. Jim M. and Mark J. gave a presentation on “Detecting Counterfeit 

Collectable Coins”. Web sites referenced in the presentation will be 

posted in the Members Only section of our club web site. 

 

VII. Jim M. continued his grading series with a look at Indian Head Cents. 

 

VIII. Joe S. won the door prize. 

 

Jim M. adjourned the meeting. 

 

     Submitted by Al R. 


